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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY.*

CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 374ot

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

May 15, 1984
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - NRC-0IE REGION II INSPECTION REPORT
50-327/83-25 AND 50-328/83-25 - RESPONSE TO VIOLATION'

The subject 01E inspection report dated December 19, 1983 from
D. M. Verrelli to H. G. Parris cited TVA with one Severity Level IV
Violation. An initial report with the response to the item of violation in
the subject inspection report was cubmitted to NRC on January 18, 1984. A
revised response was submitted on February 28, 1984 by L. M. Mills' letter
to you. Enclosed is a supplemental response which satisfies the commitment
in item 4 of the revised response. *

If you have any questions, please get in touch with R. H. Shell at
FTS 858-2688.

To the best of Iqy knowledge, I declare the statements contained herein are
complete and true.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

ps%
D. S. Kammer
Nuclear Engineer

Enclosure
co (Enclosure):

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Records Center
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Atlanta, Georgia 30339
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SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE - NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS.
50-327/83-25 AND 50-328/83-25

D. M. VERRELLI'S LETTER TO H. G. PARRIS
DATED DECEMBER 19, 1983

As a followup to our supplemental response, our evaluation of the need
for documented calibration checks / standardization checks of chemical
laboratory equipment has been completed. Based on this evaluation,
Part III, Section 3.1, " Control of Measuring and Test Equipment," of
the Operational Quality Assurance Manual is being revised to require
documentation of performance of calibration checks and standa dizations
of chemical laboratory equipment. This revision will be issued by
June 15, 1984.

'

The program procedure that outlines the quality assurance requirements
for the chemical and radiochemical laboratory activities to meet the
requirements of Regulatory Guide 4.15 is being issued with guidelines
outlining what instruments require calibration checks, along with. check
frequency and necessary documentation. This procedure will be. issued by-
May 31, 1984.

Plant-implementing instructions may require some slight revisions to
meet the new requirements. Full compliance at Sequoyah will be achieved
within 90 days after both documents are issued.
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